
1982 No. 26

In view of the fact that the United States has neot decided how the 421 to 430
MHz band will be shared between the Government and the non-Government users
of the spectrum, it may be necessary, once this decision has been made, to change
the coordination channel for stations in the fixed and mobile services operating in
the band 421 to 430 MHz.

If the proposais outlined above are acceptable to the Government of the United
States, I have the honour to propose that this Note, which is authentic in English
and French, and your reply to that effect shall constitute an agreement between our
two Governments which shali enter into force on the date of your reply.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

ALLAN E. GOTLIEB
Ambassador

The Honourable Alexander M. Haig, Jr.,
Secretary of State,
Washington, D.C.


